
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
To: All EPS staff 
From:  Dr. Ian B. Saltzman, Superintendent 
Regarding: Another COVID immediate vaccination availability 
 
Good afternoon  - sorry for filling your inbox, but we have another great vaccination opportunity that 
just came our way.  
 
Our neighbors, Snohomish School District, is having a vaccination clinic for their staff this weekend in 
partnership with Kusler’s pharmacy and they have extra space which they have graciously offered to 
our staff.  
 
Below is a private link to sign up for a vaccine appointments available at the school district 
vaccination event. 
  
The event will be held in the Snohomish High School gymnasium. Slots are available between 9 a.m. 
and 5:30 p.m. on Saturday, March 13, and from 9 a.m. to 2:45 p.m. on Sunday, March 14.  
 
You will need to choose your appointment time and complete all required online registration 
information. Please sign up with your district email address.   
  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 
  
When arriving for your scheduled appointment, please remember to: 

• Wear a mask/face covering and remain socially distanced. 

• Come alone. Do not bring your spouse, children, pets or others. 

• Bring your health insurance card. (Note: Although the vaccine is free and there is no cost to 
you, some of the administrative costs associated with providing the vaccine can be applied to 
health insurance.) 

• Bring the completed paperwork (attached). 

• The day of your sign up, do not arrive early (or late) for your appointment. 

• Bring your district badge or a paystub 

• No others outside of active district employees will be able to access the vaccines at this March 
13/14 event. This will be strictly enforced. Anyone who shows up as a “substitute” for someone 
else or attempts to break the vaccination tier protocol will be denied vaccine and will be turned 
away. No exceptions will be made.  

  
Kusler’s will be providing dose 1 of the 2-dose Moderna vaccine on March 13/14. So you are fully 
aware, dose 2 will likely be administered by Kusler’s on Saturday, April 10, at Snohomish High School 
(dose 2 date is vaccine supply dependent).  
 
Please be safe and be well, 

Ian Saltzman 

Superintendent 

 
 

 
Dr. Saltzman staff message 

March 10, 2021 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkuslers.as.me%2F%3FappointmentType%3D20953622&data=04%7C01%7Ckreeves%40everettsd.org%7Ca0620dcd118e41f0e32e08d8e42d4b1c%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C637510230742706086%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=8IYhwGiW%2BcBrY5yYXiWKZPD7qet3aE0BHPWpjWnknYE%3D&reserved=0

